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DFO SCHOLARSHIPS FOR INDIGENOUS PEOPLES IN CANADA 

 
IOI-Canada is pleased to offer three scholarships for Indigenous peoples in Canada to participate in its 

two-month training programme on Ocean Governance: Policy, Law and Management at Dalhousie 

University in Halifax.  Funding is provided under Fisheries and Oceans Canada’s Oceans Management 

Contribution Program and covers travel, tuition, course materials, field trips and living expenses including 

accommodation in a Dalhousie residence. 

 

COURSE OVERVIEW 

• Intensive, international, interdisciplinary course running 

full-time from 20th May – 17th July 2020. 

• Held each year since 1981 with over 735 alumni from more 

than 100 countries. 

• Global perspective on ocean and coastal governance issues 

with emphasis on viewing the ocean as a complex system 

with varied users and multiple, often competing and 

conflicting, uses. 

• Over 220 hours of lectures, interactive discussions, field 

trips, simulations and exercises, individual participant 

presentations, plus concluding symposium and round table 

of ocean specialists.    

• Key issues include Ocean Sciences, Law of the Sea, 

Integrated Coastal and Ocean Management, Climate 

Change, Fisheries & Aquaculture, GIS, Maritime Security, 

Marine Transportation, Energy, Sustainable Development. 

• Up to 100 guest speakers including local and international 

experts and practitioners.  

• Details available at www.dal.ca/ioihfx or via ioi@dal.ca.                  2018 Indigenous participants at Dal                                                                          

 

 

     TO APPLY 

• Review the Training section of IOI-Canada’s website 

(www.dal.ca/ioihfx), particularly the course 

announcement, What to Expect and last year’s detailed 

Course Report. 
• Watch the course video posted there and check out the 

newsletter article about the experiences of one of the 

2019 Indigenous participants. 
• Download and complete the application form, as 

applicable, then e-mail it to IOI-Canada.   
• Contact 902 494 1977 or  ioi@dal.ca if any questions. 
• Although federal government employees are not 

eligible for these scholarships under the terms of the 

agreement, they are welcome to apply for the course 

with other funding. 
     2019 Indigenous participants on field trip                  
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